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Royal Bank of Canada acquisition of ResMor Trust Company ("ResMor Trust")   

 
On February 1, 2013, Royal Bank of Canada announced it completed the acquisition of Ally 
Financial Inc.’s Canadian auto finance business (Ally Credit Canada Limited) and Canadian 
deposit business (ResMor Trust Company). 
 
As a result of the acquisition, RBC Royal Bank has performed a comprehensive review of 
ResMor Trust’s product portfolio, and implemented some changes that may impact you and 
your clients: 
 
• Effective February 1, 2013, you will not be able to open new GICs issued 

by ResMor Trust. 
• The current term, interest rate and the terms and conditions governing the 

ResMor Trust GICs will continue. 
• Existing payout instructions will be followed. 

 
 

For further information please feel free to contact us at 1-866-513-4846. 
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